
* “I thank my God for you every time I think of 

you, and every time I pray for you, I pray with joy 

… you are always in my heart.”  

Ephesians 1: 3,4,7 

 

Sudans Deanery Links Day 2017 

 
 

Shaftesbury School 

Saturday 29 April 

9.30 am—12.30 pm 

Hear updates on South Sudan and Sudan and our links at Diocesan-wide 

and Deanery levels, plus an open forum on getting money out there. 

Tea and coffee available—if you bring a packed lunch, extra time can be 

spent sharing information with other Deaneries until 1.30 pm. 

Booking:  email sudan.secretary@salisbury.anglican.org 

or phone 01963 23726. 

You are always in my heart* 


